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Huth Road PTA invites you to participate in our 
 

Showcase of Grand Island 
Businesses and Organizations 

 
at Family Game Night 

Huth Road Elementary School 
Friday, November 7, 2014 

6:00 – 8:00 PM 
 

Space is available in the gym. 
Bring a table and information to share. 

 
It’s a great opportunity to connect with families. 

 
Contact Jennifer Walowitz at 773-0983 

by October 17 to reserve a spot. 
 

Space is limited and will be given 
on a first come, first served basis. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school! 


